
Hello Poppy Class 

 
 

I hope you are all well and enjoying the glorious weather.  Have you been 

playing in your garden or going for walks?  We have been exploring 

everyday, searching for new signs of spring.  We have seen lots of lambs 

and we found 15 different types of flowers on our walk yesterday! 

 

Did you read our letter from Paddington Bear?  I wonder where he will 

visit next on his travels? 

 

I hope you have enjoyed doing some of the tasks on our class page.  I can 

see a few of you have been doing the activities on ‘Purple Mash’.  Well 

done! I really enjoy looking at your completed tasks  

I have set some ‘2 do’ tasks for you on Purple Mash, such as phonics, 

science, PSHE, guided reading and topic tasks.  These tasks are short and 

you should only need a little help completing them.   

 

The government have also introduced an online classroom, created by 

teachers.  The ‘Oak National Academy’ provides video lessons and 

follow- up tasks for Maths, English and foundation subjects.  There is the 

option to follow a scheme or you can select which lessons you would like 

to access.  This is a free resource www.thenational.academy  

Please take a look. 

 

Please remember to keep reading, keep active and enjoy the sunshine  

 

Love From 

Mrs Fletcher  

 

 

 

 

http://www.thenational.academy/

